From the Editor;

On behalf of Eurasian Journal of Veterinary Sciences, | am glad to inform you that we are launch-
ing our online manuscript submission and evaluation system starting in the beginning of 2012.

In this issue, our journal proudly includes a high-impact research article by Prof. Dr. William
W. Thatcher, an internationally renowned scientist and also member of our international advisory
board, and by his colleagues (MacLaren LA, Bilby TR, Michel F, Guzeloglu A, Staples CR) “Supplemen-
tation of dairy cows with bovine somatotropin or omega-3 rich fish oil affects the endometrial
expression of peroxisome proliferator-activated receptors (PPARs)”. Moreover, in the current is-
sue, a total of 9 research articles from disciplines of History of Veterinary Medicine and Deontology,
Food Hygiene and Technology, Reproduction and Gynecology, Microbiology, Parasitoloy and Surgery,
and one case report have been released.

Once again, we would like to thank everyone who has sent feedbacks, manuscripts or served as
referee in Eurasian | Vet Sci. We expect that you will cite our journal in your future publications..

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Muammer ELMAS
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